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Dear Chair Molina and Members of the Governance, Ethics, and Transparency Committee,

I am writing to support the appointment of Michele Chouteau McLean as Planning Director. I have been in the
Department of Planning for 14 years and can attest that Michele is an excellent Director. Her leadership, experience,
and devotion to customer service is exactly what this Department needs to continue serving the people of Maui
County. The position of Planning Director is complex, demanding, and critical to shaping the future of this County.
Michele is without question one of the select few that has the energy and is up to this important and difficult task.
Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Danny Dias


